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Recommendations for the End of Community Housing Mortgages 

 
On December 17, 2020 Regional Council made the following decision: 

1. Council endorse the Service Manager End of Mortgage Position Paper 

(Attachment 1). 

2. Council endorse in principle that the mortgage savings outlined in this report remain 

in the housing and homelessness sector and that Council also endorse in principle 

the approach outlined in Table 2 that ensures that up to 40% of the mortgage savings 

will be allocated for the capital repairs of all effected housing providers. 

3. The Regional Clerk forward this report to the Minister of Municipal Affairs and 

Housing and local Members of Provincial Parliament. 
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